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September 14, 2018

Federal Communications Commission
445-12t% Street, SW, TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of Vyve Broadband A, LLC, this notice is to advise the Commission that we are no longer using
the Chandler, Oklahoma Earth Station License E873770 and request it be terminated immediately.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call me at 405-395-1126.

Sincerely,

Amanda Yancey %XJ/%

Legal, Govt. & Regulatory Affairs Asst.
Amanda.Yancey@Vyvebb.com
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